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September 11, 2023

Washoe County Sheriff’s Office
Attn: Stephanie Farrell; SO Grants; Steven Johnson

Please accept this letter as notification of HIDTA funding not to exceed the amount of
$1,000.00 for travel expenses.

Award number is G22NV0O001A

Initiative: Investigative Support Center (ISC22-3001705)

The funds are valid through 06/30/2024.

NV HIDTA Director Keith Carter has approved personnel from WCSO and other Northern
Nevada HIDTA partner agencies to attend the 2023 Ladies in Leadership in Law
Enforcement Summit in Las Vegas, NV in October 2023. NV HIDTA will reimburse
incurred expenses on a monthly basis. All travel receipts must be provided with the
claim for reimbursement except per diem. Please note that meals provided on the date
of the summit are to be deducted from the total per diem amount for that day and only
75% of the total per diem amount is reimbursed on travel days regardless of amount of
time in travel status. Please follow GSA for per diem and lodging rates for Las Vegas in
October 2023.

Monthly billings should be submitted within 30 days of the end of the preceding month
expenses were incurred.




